
JENNINGS-DILL, INC.  

September 2022  

 Picnics, Past…  
Jennings-Dill, Inc. is a family business. However, first and  

foremost, it is a business of families- and nothing says family like a 

Jennings-Dill Picnic.   

The Picnic, one of the long-standing traditions of our company, brings our 

loved ones together for fellowship, fun, and, of course, food. Paris Mountain 

State Park, Conestee Park, and most recently, The Flying Rabbit are some of 

the past locations, while previous activities have included volleyball 

tournaments, magicians, and raffle prizes.  

 

 

   
 

   
  

  

 

 

Though the locations and activities have varied over time, one thing remains constant year after 

year, the emphasis on our company of families.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recognize anyone? 1997 Paris Mountain State Park. Bruce Henson hands 

employee raffle prize. Tyler Henson with balloon hat in background. 

1992, Paris Mountain State Park. Jack 

& Carol Dill enjoy picnic time with 

employees.  

1992, Paris Mountain State Park. Company volleyball tournament.  

1997, Paris Mountain State Park. Jack 

Rodgers with his grandsons.  

“The Jennings-Dill family picnics are special because they are always a good 

time to spend with family and friends.” 

Jack Rodgers, Project Manager 



…and Picnics Present!   

YOU AND YOUR FAMILY ARE CORDIALLY INVITED TO ATTEND  

  

company picnic  
Saturday, October 15, 2022  

9am – 2 pm  

FLYING RABBIT ADVENTUREs  

821 LAURENS RD, GREENVILLE, SC 29607  
  

 

 

A waiver MUST be completed prior to the EVENT for EACH person participating in the Aerial 
Adventure Course and/or the Modular Pump Track (Bike).  

  
 Please use the Website linked  HERE   

or the QR code to complete waiver.  

 

 

picnic activities   
  

9:00-2:00:          Aerial Adventure Course *Waiver Required  

***ARRIVE EARLY FOR MAXIMUM COURSE TIME***   

Modular Pump Track (Bike)   

*Waiver Required (see below) Must wear helmet  

    Corn Hole  

    Photo Backdrop (Pictures)  

10:00-11:45:  Kids Activities: Face Painting, Crafts, Hula Hoops & more   

11:00-11:45:   Tug-of-War Contest – By DEPT *Signup on Day of Event  

12:00-12:45:   LUNCH - Home Team Barbeque  

    Raffle (Employees only) *Pickup ticket @ Raffle table  

12:30-1:30:   Kona Ice Truck  

  
RSVP DUE TOMORROW, SEPT. 20!  

Contact Christine Kendel at ckendel@jennings-dill.com with the following:  

• # Adults  

• # & ages of children  

  

2021, Flying Rabbit, 

Carl & Pam Watkins 

2021, Flying Rabbit. Dave 

Doser’s children, Henry & Davey 

2021, Flying Rabbit, Christina Locklear’s 

children, Kilynn and Kamdun with friend Jaiden.  

https://customer.singenuity.com/#checkin/form/7adeeb98-1ef8-47b1-a75f-29099860dfb2/flyr/false
https://customer.singenuity.com/#checkin/form/7adeeb98-1ef8-47b1-a75f-29099860dfb2/flyr/false


 

   
Bold and visionary- two words used to describe the new  

corporate headquarters of Southern First Bank, located at 6 Verdae Boulevard in Greenville, SC. The Sheet Metal and  

Piping Departments of Jennings-Dill masterfully installed the HVAC system and duct work in this 

107,000 square-foot retail banking space which was challenging because of the multi-story nature 

of this structure.   

  Chris Bayne, Project Manager, praised the buy-in from everyone on this 

team.  From Mark Penninger, lead foreman, who consistently confronted and 

overcame the obstacles of the size and scale of the duct work as well as the air 

distribution, to Logan Gillespie, who did a great job with quality and getting the 

work done on time, Jennings-Dill leaned into the many required tasks with 

excellence and collaboration. Others such as Greg Gilliam, Mark Sahms, Carl  

Watkins, Stephen Bobby, and Brent Adams, to name a few, met 

the challenges with an “all-in” attitude, taking pride in their work.   

  This project, started in August of 2020 and completed in May of 2022, is 

now a fully functioning bank. So, the next time you drive Verdae Boulevard, notice 

this stunning building, and know that you are part of a company that makes a true 

difference in its community.   

 

Upcoming Projects: 
Lockhead Martin 

Roper Mountain CTE 

Prisma OMH ED 

Wal-Mart Distribution Center 

Hillcrest High School 

United Carolina Bank  

 Take the Survey Monkey Quiz linked HERE by Thurs., Sept. 22. Answer  

all questions correctly, and your name will be entered in a prize drawing for a Gift Card.   

 

Project  

Spotlight ! 
  

    

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/86CK8DJ
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/86CK8DJ

